

22 July 2014

Mr Mark Smillie mailto:fyi-request-1815-cc2b3a84@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Smillie

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your request of 15 July 2014 asking under the Official Information Act 1982, for the total income received by ACC from Vehicle Licensing only.

The information you have requested is available in the ACC Annual Report 2013 (page 35), therefore ACC is declining your request pursuant to section 18(d) of the Act, as the information requested is or will soon be publicly available. You can find a copy of this report at www.acc.co.nz.

ACC is happy to answer your questions

Please contact me at anne.fitzgerald@acc.co.nz if you have any queries. I will be happy to answer any questions or, if you have any concerns, work with you to resolve these.

If you are still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman. You can call them on 0800 802 602, 9am to 5pm weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsman PO Box 10 152 WELLINGTON 6143

Yours sincerely

Anne Fitzgerald

Advisor

Government Services

anne Bitzerrand